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From: Michael Edgar 
Sent: Thursday, 16 February 2023 8:05 AM
To: Portfolio Committee 7
Subject: CM: RE: questions on notice from today's hearing

Good morning Peta,  
 
I have followed up with each member of our Exec team, Councils Public Officer and the Mayor/Councillors EA.  The 
last email communication received from Clr Ellis was on the 10 February 2023 which was a reply to an email sent by 
the Mayor/Councillor EA on the 8th February 2023.  Councils Public officer has indicated to me that we have sent 
emails to Clr Ellis (also to all Councillors) since that time however none have been responded to.  She also did not 
attend a workshop last Tuesday night. 
 
The contact for Clr Ellis details we can find are: 
 
Public 
Email  
Mobile  
 
Private(payroll file) 
Email  
Phone ( same as public) 
 
I have also found in the past Clr Ellis has used the email  
 
I am awaiting advice from our IT Manager around our ability to locate our devices and what devices clr Ellis holds. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michael 
 
 
 
 




